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Everyone eligible to vote should have a way to do so that doesn’t risk their health, 

safety or job! Having the option to mail in a ballot is the only way you can guarantee 

that ALL VOTERS can vote! Don’t feed into this unproven nonsense that mail in 

ballots allow for more fraud! The numbers don’t lie! More people vote and there is 

LESS fraud. Oregon needs to stand up as the example of how this is the FORWARD 

direction that states need to go…not BACKWARDS.  


